
 

P.E 

From now until the end of the academic year, the children will do their P.E outdoors where possible. 

Please ensure that they have a pair of trainers to change into; a school P.E top/ white t-shirt; jogging 

bottoms or leggings; and a hoodie. This term we will be focussing on games and ball skills, starting with 

basketball. 

SATS Preparation 

For the remainder of this term, the children in Y6 will be preparing for their SAT tests in May alongside 

their regular lessons. These will mean that, at times, the Y5 children will be taught separately- either by 

Mrs Reid or Mrs Athey. The homework for Y6 will be in the form of practise SAT style questions. This 

does not need to be done under test conditions so please help your child if they are stuck. It is 

important that they complete these booklets at home each week and attend the after school booster 

on Tuesdays. 

Reading Books 

Please continue to sign and return your child’s reading record weekly. 

Thank you for your continued support and if you have any concerns or would just like to talk about your 

child’s progress, please come and see me. 


